
 
Superintendent’s Board Report (9-22-25) 

 

 
 

1. Millsap I.S.D. received an “A” rating from TEA’s financial rating system (FIRST…. 
Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas).  A special thanks to our former CFO, 
Janelle Grau as well as Stephanie Pritchard. 

 
2. Just a reminder that Board Agendas must be posted 3 business days prior to the 

Board Meeting.  This would require a Tuesday posting (by 6:30 p.m.) for a 
meeting scheduled on Monday (at 6:30 p.m.) 

 
3. We have hired a full-time mechanic, Clinton Carroll.  Mr. Carroll has over 40 

years in bus/automotive repair.  As we mentioned in a Friday Memo a couple of 
weeks ago, we feel this is a win/win for the District in both costs and turnaround 
time for repairs. 
 

4. Team of 8 & Improving Student Outcomes training (Discussion during this report 
in regards to the evening of Monday, Oct. 13th) 
 

5. Our new Communications Specialist is Ms. Hannah Sigmon.  Ms. Sigmon is 
coming to us from the Edna Gladney Center for Adoption where she has worked 
since August of 2022.  Hannah has a Mass communication degree from Sam 
Houston State University with an emphasis in English.  She will play a huge part 
in managing our website, thinking of new ways to improve communication with all 
of our stakeholders, but most importantly highlighting our amazing students and 
staff.  In her interview, it was easy to see that she will bring a fresh set of ideas to 
our District and that her work will be well received.  Ms. Sigmon is both 
approachable and energetic.  Hannah and her husband Josh have one daughter, 
Zoe, who is 2 years old.  Ms. Sigmon’s first day with us was Monday, September 
8th. 


